----- Original Message -----

From: Simon & Lillian < -
To: Horchik, Dan

Sent: Thu Aug 05 22:21:26 2010
Subject: Change of House Number

Dear Mr. Dan Horchik,
We need to change our house number. Town of Markham referred me to you for help.

A couple weeks ago, we moved into this new area, Cathedraltown, in between 404, Woodbine Ave, and Major
Mackenzie & the Cathedral church. We bought this new house by Monarch at 24 Vitanna Road, L6C 0J5. And
so far, we do not have a good start:

- hundreds of maggots in the garage after we moved in,

- couple nights ago, I was in Humber Bay hospital ER, waiting for 8 hours until 3am for my brother-in-law who

suddenly had problem breathing, and

- now there are hundred of fruit flies in the basement.

24 is not a lucky number if you are aware of the Chinese culture. We really really hope to change our house
number to 26 or preferably 28.

Our house is at the end of the street, therefore, emergency services won't have a problem finding us even if our
number is changed from 24 to 26 or 28.

We moved to Markham from Vaughan, and we changed our house number 4 years ago and it was a just a matter
of applying and paying for the application. We really really need to change our house number, so please, please
help us out.

Sincerely,

Simon, Chow, CPA, CMA, MBA



